
 

Item 13 – Traffic Regulation Order – Beveridge Lane, Elliston – Speed Limit 

 

Comments from the Local Member Mr. M. Wyatt CC 

 

Paragraph 16 contradict paragraph 17. Parish council objects and agrees with me 
that the rd should be 30mph even though it was 60mph. We feel the road would 
benefit from continuing to be 30mph due to pedestrian traffic that use the road and 
for safety purposes.  
 
The bridge which is situated on Beveridge Lane is a major safety concern due to the 
lack of proper footpath, and speeding traffic is a danger when trying to walk or cycle 
over the bridge. I have personally walked this area and I can say without doubt that 
traffic speed is an issue.  
 
I would like to ask members to keep the whole length of the Lane a 30mph zone for 
public safety for the driver and a growing number of pedestrians that use this regular 
stretch of rd.  
 
Cllr Michael Wyatt  
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